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9gDepartment of Genetics

Professor Joshua Lederberg

Dear Dr. Roe--

I would be grateful to you for reprints of
your papers on chemical carcinogenesis.

May I particularly call your attention to
the problem raised by allyl isothiocyanate.
‘The glue mfrs. have in fact been deterred by
the mutagenic, and by inference, carcinogenic
potentials of this material, and it surely
would not be useless to have more information
on its effects in mammalian systems (along the
lines of your studies with citrus oils).

Yours sincerely,


